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[bookmark: _GoBack]LPC Meeting – Wednesday 13th May 2020

Online Zoom Meeting 19.30-21.00.

Present: Lisa Fisher, Richard Brown, Judith Poulton, Jerry Long, Roger Herbert, Barbara Coleman, Alan Smith, Heather Blandford, Imran Ahmed, Morag McMeekin, Sadik Al-Hassan, Stuart Moul, Tanzil Ahmed, 

Apologies – Ramesh Yadav.

Declarations of Interest – None

CCA nomination for report – None

Amendments to Training Log – None.

Review of March Minutes & Action Points.
Postponed to next meeting

Welcome – Chair

Lisa opens the meeting.
The Exec committee have met and the action points have been sent to the committee to read earlier in the month. An update from all the operational team members were sent to the committee before the meeting.

Implementation Manager Update

Judith has provided Covid-19 support for all pharmacies across Avon, including making telephone calls and delivering mobile phones to 14 pharmacies for the specialist medicines service. Delivering the phones allowed Judith to speak to the pharmacies face to face. 

Many pharmacies are keen to start doing PDG’s again and Judith has been supporting that.

The CPCS service has started running again, Judith has been checking that pharmacies are happy to receive referrals again. 
NHS England are looking at a new system for referrals using EMIS.
Judith has made multiple calls to pharmacies to offer support and has continued to work on the weekly newsletter.

Pharmacy Support Update

Roger has created a buddy system for all in Avon, in case of closure or assistance needed locally. He has supported the deployment of eRD and EPSr4.
Roger has contacted lots of pharmacies by telephone to offer support and advice. The feedback from the pharmacies was that most appreciated the calls and support offered. The workload has gradually settled down and they are back to a new normality. Some pharmacies used the 2.5 hours to close, some didn’t as they could work around it. PPE is still a big concern for contractors and Roger is currently conducting a review of PPE to check the status in pharmacies. He has also completed a full review of the website. 

Discussion around eRD and the possibility of payment for the service. Conclusion - there is no payment for this. 

Primary Care Update

Barbara telephoned multiple pharmacies in the first 3 weeks to offer support and assistance if needed, all appreciated the calls received.
Barbara has attended a Zoom conference call with Healthwest PCN to discuss Covid-19 plans. She set up the first zoom meeting with Connexus PCN group too, which was well received.

The next step is to write to all PCN leads to see if anyone would like a meeting via zoom.

GPs are operating both closed and open sites across Avon. 
Imran gave feedback on a meeting attended today with Barbara, the meeting was good and some commented that they prefer attending meetings online as it is easier to access. 

Treasurers report

Jerry presents the accounts up to the end of year 2019-20. The levy includes the Wright Review.
Jerry shows the forecast for March 2021 if nothing changes. The committee has made savings recently due to LPC meetings and training events being cancelled. Jerry suggested making use of Zoom for these meetings to save costs going forward.

Chief Officers Update

Pharmacy Support – team calls and zoom meetings.
Team Support – Richard has been supporting the operational team to ensure all pharmacies that would like it have had contact/support from the LPC at this time. The operation team has been having weekly catch up sessions via zoom, this will change going forward back to the way we used to meet, once a month and 1:1’s will start again.

Richard has also been working closely with PSNC.

Training

Discussion around future training events. The June meeting has to be cancelled due to Covid-19, Richard has suggested having a zoom training event instead and getting our speaker to present online.

Richard suggests after lockdown we could hold one event face to face and one online event for each topic.  Sadik suggests we can then record the online event for people to access the event at any time, this will reach a lot more people and will build up a training library on the website. Discussion around the importance of meeting face to face. This would be a combination of face to face and online, not to replace face to face completely. 
Discussion around the cost savings of doing some of these online. 

Jerry raised the issue of the Conference, if we cannot hold this face to face then the event will be held via zoom. Richard states that when we have to make a decision about payment for the hotel the committee will be consulted.

Next Committee Meeting is the 10th June, suggestion to hold another zoom meeting for 1½ to 2 hours. Discussion around holding the meeting during the day, pharmacists agree that it would be difficult to get cover for part of the day. The committee agreed that an evening meeting would be better Stuart raises the point of payment for an evening meeting, Jerry suggested some options, but this is not clear. The committee will discuss this again at the next meeting.

[bookmark: _gjdgxs]In the April meeting we would usually revote the roles for Chair, Vice Chair and Treasurer - the committee agree that the roles will be continued for now as it is important to provide continuity at this time. This will be revisited in October.

Close of meeting by Lisa Fisher – Chair.
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